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Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would love to invite parents and families to our 

Beach Themed Sports Day on June 6th! Students will 

be placed into 4 different colored teams (red, blue, 

yellow, green) and it would be amazing to see 

everyone dressed up in their theme and team color 

on the day of! 

Parents will have a viewing area in the backfield, 

and we ask that you support your child from the side 

to maintain safety and active participation from the 

students! Activities will run from 9:10am-12pm! 

 We thank you for your patience as we finalize the 

schedule and map for the event! 

 

Parent Social 
 

WE SOMETIMES TAKE FOR GRANTED IN 
THE RUSH OF ALL WE DO AND FORGET TO 
SAY A SPECIAL THANKS TO VOLUNTEERS 
LIKE YOU! SO WE SENT THIS NOTE TO 

TELL YOU HOW MUCH ALL YOU DO 
MEANS. YOUR GIFTS OF TIME AND OF 
YOURSELF ARE SPECIAL ONES INDEED. 

 
You are invited to a social in your honor 
to recognize the importance of volunteers 

and positive role modeling. 
When: Friday, May 30, 2025 from 9- 

10am  
Where: Westwood Elementary Gym  

 

 

  

 



Calendar Dates 

• May 28 - Kindergarten Early Dismissal – 12:00 pm  

• May 30 – Parent Social – 9 am  

• June 5 – Grade 6 for ½ day 

• June 6 – Westwood Sports Day (see info above) 

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
• Our next PAC meeting is JUNE 10th  at 7pm in the library and via MS Teams  

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 

FREEZIE SALE – MAY 27th 
 

Freezies will available for purchase on Tuesday May 27th! 
$1 for half jumbo / $2 for full jumbo 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Grade 5 Fundraiser! 
Cost: $14 per dozen 

Ordering: e-transfer to 
westwoodgrade5fundraiser@gmail.com  

- include in the e-transfer notes/message) 
- quantity, 
-  child's name,  
- division  

 
Ordering deadline will be May 28th  

 
Delivery will be on Thursday June 5th.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a fantastic day celebrating Public Works 
Week with the City of Port Coquitlam! The 

students got to interact with the operators, watch 
live demonstrations of various machines, and—of 

course—honk every horn possible. 
This Saturday, May 24th,  the Public Works 

department is hosting an open house at their yard 
in Port Coquitlam from 10 AM to 2 PM. Please see 

the attached flyer for details to share with your 
families. The event will feature hands-on machine 

experiences, engaging presentations, 
entertainment, and a BBQ—with proceeds 

supporting SHARE. 
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